
State of Florida 

DATE: OCTOBER 13,1999 
TO: PARTIES OF RECORD 
FROM: BETH KEATING, STAFF COUNSEL 

RE: DOCKET NO. 990455-TL - REQUEST FOR REVIEW OF PROPOSED NUMBERING 
PLAN RELIEF FOR THE 305/786 AREA CODE - DADE COUNTY AND MONROE 
COUNTYKEYS REGION. 

DOCKET NO. 990456-TL -REQUEST FOR REVIEW OF PROPOSED NUMBERING 
PLAN RELIEF FOR THE 561 AREA CODE. 

DOCKET NO. 990457-TL - REQUEST FOR REVIEW OF PROPOSED NUMBERING 
PLAN RELIEF FOR THE 954 AREA CODE. 

DOCKET NO. 9905 17-TL - REQUEST FOR REVIEW OF PROPOSED NUMBERING 
PLAN RELIEF FOR THE 904 AREA CODE. 

A call-in number has been made available for the issue identification meeting scheduled in 
these Dockets on October 20, 1999. You may participate by calling the following number at the 
appointed time: nou-suncom (850)921-6599 or suncom (850)291-6599. Parties are, however, 
encouraged to attend the meeting in person if at all possible. If you have any questions, please call 
Beth Keating at (850) 413-6212. 

BK/m 
cc: Division of Communications 
i:/9905 17ic.bk 




